
 
 

 

 
 

News Release 
 

Winter Storm – Transit Schedules & Waste Disposal / Curbside collection Updates 
 

Sechelt, BC – January 5, 2022 – Changes will be put in place for Transit services tonight and tomorrow 
morning on the Sunshine Coast due to an expected Winter storm and significant snowfall.  
 
In addition, curbside waste collection and access to waste disposal facilities may also be affected.  
 
Further information is below.  
 
Transit Operations 
 
Bus schedules will change as follows: 
 
Wednesday, January 5 – Times of last bus service 
Departing Sechelt 
#1 Langdale Ferry – 5:18 p.m. 
#2 West Sechelt – 9:36 p.m. 
#3 Sechelt Arena – 5:30 p.m. 
#90 Langdale Ferry - 7:55 p.m. 
 
Departing Langdale 
#1 Sechelt – 6:30 p.m. 
#90 Sechelt Express – 8:50 p.m. 
 
Thursday January 6 – Times of first bus service 
Departing Sechelt 
#1 Langdale Ferry – 8:22 a.m. 
#2 West Sechelt – 8:10 a.m. 
#3 Sechelt Arena – 8:35 a.m. 
#90 Langdale Ferry – 8:10 a.m. 
 
Departing Langdale 
#1 Sechelt – 9:45 a.m. 
#90 Sechelt Express – 9:02 a.m. 
 
The first bus on Route #4 Halfmoon Bay is scheduled for 10:09 a.m.  
 
Please note that all of the schedules outlined above are subject to change based on weather 
conditions. The latest updates on Transit services will be provided at www.scrd.ca and via the SCRD’s 
Facebook Page.  
 
 

http://www.scrd.ca/


 
Curbside Collection & Waste Disposal Facility Operations 
 
Opening hours  
The forecasted snow amounts this evening and overnight could impact the access roads to both the 
Pender Harbour Transfer Station and the Sechelt Landfill tomorrow Thursday, January 6. Please check 
www.scrd.ca or the SCRD’s Facebook Page before visiting any of these sites tomorrow morning for any 
amended opening hours. 
 
Curbside Collection Services 
Winter road conditions causing slippery or icy roads may result in some residences not receiving 
curbside collection. Recovery notifications will be posted on www.scrd.ca, the SCRD’s Facebook page 
and alerts will be sent on the SCRD Collects App. If garbage is missed until your next collection, you 
can put out two cans instead of one can. For enquiries, please contact Salish Soils (SCRD sub-
contractor) at office@salishsoils.com or leave a message at 604-885-5383 and staff will call you back.  
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